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Somerton Somerset TA11 7HG
Tel. 01963 240667
Fax. 01963 240230
Minutes of the Committee meeting of the Ladies Section of Wheathill Golf Club

held on

Date     Monday 16th November 2020 at 6.30.pm.
Venue:  Zoom Meeting
       Present 


Joan Stone
JS
Ladies Captain

Jan Street
JaS
Vice Captain


Ann Gates
AG
Past Captain / Competition Secretary   


Linda Johnson 
LJ
Handicap Secretary

Fiona Cruse               FC

Treasurer  




Sue Harrop                SH

County Delegate

       
1. Apologies for absence: None
2. Approval of minutes of previous meeting. Minutes of meeting held on 21st October 2020 were approved.
3. A -  Matters arising from the Ladies Committee Meeting - None
.
B – Report from the Main Committee Meeting - None
4. Lady Captain’s Report 

A notice has been put on the board regarding vacancies on the ladies committee. The AGM format to 
be determined.

5. Lady Vice-Captain’s Report - Nothing to report
6. Treasurer’s Report
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	08.10.20
	Salwyn
	10
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	248.48
	 
	 
	 
	 
	 


7. Competition Secretary’s Report
The eclectic report.

There were 7 ladies entered the silver division, with Gin Stewart winning with 57 points, second was Jill Byrne with 60 points and third was Sue Harrop with 61.5 points.

In the bronze division there were 5 entries, although Sarpe lost her score sheet. The winner was Lynn O`Neill with 58.5 and second was Dee Powell with 66.5.

The eclectic plates were not awarded this year as the winter eclectic was cancelled.
There was discussion regarding the split between the handicaps for the Eclectic competitions.  It was felt that the split should be at the Handicap Index of 21 – this should also apply for the Shire and Tuppy competitions.
8. Handicap Secretary’s Report
The transfer to the new WHS has coincided with another lockdown which has seen us barred from the course. There were a few teething problems in updating Club V1 and HowDidiDo and some ladies were initially unable to see their new handicap indexes. I directed them to the England Golf website which may prove to be the best place to keep an eye on your handicap going forward. There is a useful graphic which is currently not available on HowDidiDo. England Golf have also released an app called MyEG which has your handicap index and includes a quick lookup of your course handicap on any course.
There were few surprises with the handicap indexes. The majority of ladies who were able to provide the requisite 20 cards have handicap indexes which look broadly in line with their playing ability. Some ladies who have not entered enough cards will have found that their handicaps are lower than they might like. Hopefully everyone will get on board with the aim of providing more cards during the year to support an accurate handicap.

9. County Delegate’s Report  - Nothing to report.  A question was raised about the draw and dates of the Rogers Cup matches – the date for the final is confirmed on the website but not the draw.  Other County competition dates have been agreed but no entries are being accepted yet.  The County has a new website – www.somersetladiesgolf.org.   
10. New Members Report - No report.
11. Juniors Report September 2020 – Nothing to report
12. Starters for Mens and Ladies Competitions – none requested
13. Correspondence - none
14. AOB - None
There being no further business the meeting was closed at 7.00 pm.
Date of next meeting:  AGM to be held – Wednesday 2nd December 2020 at 6.30 pm
Location:   Zoom meeting 
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